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I strongly oppose this bill. Making in person voting the only way to be able to cast a 

ballot is undemocratic. Voting is one of the most important things a citizen can do. By 

cutting off a popular, all encompassing and helpful method way to vote 

disinfranchises large swathes of the voting public.  

 

Quite frankly, this measure is undemocratic, unpopular and a grasp at power from the 

GOP to subvert the ability of the people in this state to be able to vote. Voting should 

be easy and accessible. This measure works to make sure people cannot vote easily 

or have access to their ballots  

 

Again, I strongly oppose this measure. 

 

 


